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Running Your First Ultra
This book was originally published in 2013 as an ebook on the Climb Strong site. I added it to the book
Strength as an appendix, under the name of "Successful Sessions: 34 Training Tips for Successful Rock
Climbing." I had originally written it as ten tips, then fixed on twenty five. By the time I'd finished, I
stopped at the nice, round number of 34.Since that time, my learning and communicating with more
accomplished coaches and climbers has increased substantially. In fact, there are many days that I do
little at my normal job (running the gym), and instead spend hours communicating with climbers. This
has been a hard transition, made easier by the efforts of my wife, Ellen, as well as Charlie Manganiello,
Shelby Duncan, Kevin Wallingford, and Emily Tilden, who keep Elemental running and improving. I
am pleased to admit that I am now the worst coach at the gym.When I looked at the updated list in the
fall of 2015, I saw that we had collected well over a hundred tips, from one-line reminders to full-life
plans. Over the winter of 2016/17, we whittled the tips down to exactly 100, and tried to keep them short
and to the point. This is not so much a book to read in one sitting, but rather one to take in one or two
tips at a time.This book is free to download with a paid membership to our site.

Running to the Top
* The book that launched a renaissance in climbing technique and remains relevant today * Techniques
and mental skills needed to climb at a more challenging level * Illustrated with full-color photos
throughout Big, high routes at the edge of a climber's ability are not the places for inventing technique or
relying on old habits. Complacency can lead to fatal errors. So where does the hard-core aspirant or
dreamer turn? The only master class in print, Extreme Alpinism delivers an expert dose of reality and
practical techniques for advanced climbers. Focusing on how top alpine climbers approach the world's
most difficult routes, Twight centers his instruction on the ethos of climbing the hardest routes with the
least amount of gear and the most speed. Throughout, Twight makes it clear that the two things he
refuses to compromise are safety and his climbing ethics. In addition to the extensive chapters on
advanced techniques and skills, Twight also discusses mental preparedness and attitude; strength and
cardiovascular training; good nutrition; and tips on equipment and clothing.

Coaching Excellence
Olympic gold-medal-winner Ingrid Klimke was born under a bright star when it came to fulfilling
dreams of equestrian greatness. Her father, the renowned Dr. Reiner Klimke, was an Olympic rider
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himself, and he instilled his principles of training and riding with the good of the horse in mind in his
daughter at a young age. Ingrid has furthered her father’s esteemed legacy, modernizing two of the
classic works by her father—the bestselling The New Basic Training of the Young Horse and
Cavalletti—and tirelessly championing a balanced, fair, and caring system of training the horse that
ensures his physical and mental well-being even while preparing him for the very top levels of
international competition. And now Ingrid has written a book of her own, detailing her personal system
of bringing a horse along through the stages of progressive development, and providing readers
guidelines and exercises to ensure success without stress at each milestone. The result is surely a joyful
partnership between rider and horse that will go the distance.

Extreme Alpinism
Fast After 50 is for every endurance athlete who wants to stay fast for years to come. For runners,
cyclists, triathletes, swimmers, and cross-country skiers, getting older doesn't have to mean getting
slower. Drawing from the most current research on aging and sports performance, Joe Friel—America's
leading endurance sports coach—shows how athletes can race strong and stay healthy well past age 50. In
his groundbreaking book Fast After 50, Friel offers a smart approach for athletes to ward off the effects
of age. Friel shows athletes how to extend their racing careers for decades—and race to win. Fast After 50
presents guidelines for high-intensity workouts, focused strength training, recovery, crosstraining, and
nutrition for high performance: How the body's response to training changes with age, how to adapt your
training plan, and how to avoid overtraining How to shed body fat and regain muscle density How to
create a progressive plan for training, rest, recovery, and competition Workout guidelines, field tests,
and intensity measurement In Fast After 50, Joe Friel shows athletes that age is just a number—and race
results are the only numbers that count. With contributions from: Mark Allen, Gale Bernhardt, Amby
Burfoot, Dr. Larry Creswell, John Howard, Dr. Tim Noakes, Ned Overend, Dr. John Post, Dr. Andrew
Pruitt, and Lisa Rainsberger.

Again to Carthage
Travel with Olympic gold medalist Jessie Diggins on her compelling journey from America’s heartland
to international sports history, navigating challenges and triumphs with rugged grit and a splash of glitter
Pyeongchang, February 21, 2018. In the nerve-racking final seconds of the women’s team sprint
freestyle race, Jessie Diggins dug deep. Blowing past two of the best sprinters in the world, she stretched
her ski boot across the finish line and lunged straight into Olympic immortality: the first ever crosscountry skiing gold medal for the United States at the Winter Games. The 26-year-old Diggins, a fourtime World Championship medalist, was literally a world away from the small town of Afton,
Minnesota, where she first strapped on skis. Yet, for all her history-making achievements, she had never
strayed far from the scrappy 12-year-old who had insisted on portaging her own canoe through the
wilderness, yelling happily under the unwieldy weight on her shoulders: “Look! I’m doing it!” In Brave
Enough, Jessie Diggins reveals the true story of her journey from the American Midwest into sports
history. With candid charm and characteristic grit, she connects the dots from her free-spirited
upbringing in the woods of Minnesota to racing in the bright spotlights of the Olympics. Going far
beyond stories of races and ribbons, she describes the challenges and frustrations of becoming a serious
athlete; learning how to push through and beyond physical and psychological limits; and the intense
pressure of competing at the highest levels. She openly shares her harrowing struggle with bulimia,
recounting both the adversity and how she healed from it in order to bring hope and understanding to
others experiencing eating disorders. Between thrilling accounts of moments of triumph, Diggins shows
the determination it takes to get there—the struggles and disappointments, the fun and the hard work, and
the importance of listening to that small, fierce voice: I can do it. I am brave enough.
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The Maffetone Method: The Holistic, Low-Stress, No-Pain Way to Exceptional
Fitness
The most comprehensive, detailed, and richly illustrated guide to mountaineering ever! Perfect for the
complete beginner or the seasoned mountaineer, Mountaineering is a comprehensive guide for anyone
who aspires to climb the world’s hills and mountains. Its pages are packed full of information,
including: • Hiking and trekking basics: from packing your backpack to map- and compass-reading tips
• Rock climbing: from choosing the correct gear—including harnesses, ropes, and the necessary tools—to
how to safely climb • Winter mountaineering: from predicting the weather to packing the correct
clothing to the precautions necessary to stay safe • Alpinism: from hut and climbing etiquette to
climbing alpine routes quickly • Ski mountaineering and snowshoeing: from choosing the right type of
equipment to finding the best snow for your gear • Expeditions: from raising funds to planning your
trip—including the necessary gear and food—to getting the necessary vaccines and visas So why do
mountain climbers rope themselves together? To prevent the sensible ones from going home! Learn this
and so much more throughout Mountaineering, and soon you can join Alun Richardson and George
Manley all the way to the top. With over two hundred color illustrations and three hundred color
photographs, and featuring some of the world’s most inspirational mountain ranges, this is the book to
turn to if you’re planning a trip to, on, or up a mountain. Skyhorse Publishing, as well as our Sports
Publishing imprint, is proud to publish a broad range of books for readers interested in sports—books
about baseball, pro football, college football, pro and college basketball, hockey, or soccer, we have a
book about your sport or your team. In addition to books on popular team sports, we also publish books
for a wide variety of athletes and sports enthusiasts, including books on running, cycling, horseback
riding, swimming, tennis, martial arts, golf, camping, hiking, aviation, boating, and so much more.
While not every title we publish becomes a New York Times bestseller or a national bestseller, we are
committed to publishing books on subjects that are sometimes overlooked by other publishers and to
authors whose work might not otherwise find a home.

The Passion Paradox
In Training for the New Alpinism, Steve House, world-class climber and Patagonia ambassador, and
Scott Johnston, coach of U.S. National Champions and World Cup Nordic Skiers, translate training
theory into practice to allow you to coach yourself to any mountaineering goal. Applying training
practices from other endurance sports, House and Johnston demonstrate that following a carefully
designed regimen is as effective for alpinism as it is for any other endurance sport and leads to better
performance. They deliver detailed instruction on how to plan and execute training tailored to your
individual circumstances. Whether you work as a banker or a mountain guide, live in the city or the
country, are an ice climber, a mountaineer heading to Denali, or a veteran of 8,000-meter peaks, your
understanding of how to achieve your goals grows exponentially as you work with this book. Chapters
cover endurance and strength training theory and methodology, application and planning, nutrition,
altitude, mental fitness, and assessing your goals and your strengths. Chapters are augmented with
inspiring essays by world-renowned climbers, including Ueli Steck, Mark Twight, Peter Habeler,
Voytek Kurtyka, and Will Gadd. Filled with photos, graphs, and illustrations.

Run Or Die
A dynamic package of training material from a pair of expert coaches, The Self-Coached Climber offers
comprehensive instruction, from the basics of gripping holds to specific guidelines for developing a
customized improvement plan. Hague and Hunter base their methods on the four fundamental
components of all human movement--balance, force, time, and space--and explain how to apply these
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principles to achieve efficient results. The DVD presents live demonstrations of training exercises and
features an original documentary of a 5.14a/b redpoint attempt by Adam Stack and Chris Lindner. SelfCoached Climber was named a finalist in the Mountain Exposition Category at the 2007 Banff Mountain
Festival.

The Outdoor Athlete
Head out for adventure on the unpaved back roads of America with Nick Legan’s complete guide to
gravel grinders and bikepacking! Gravel cycling is a glorious return to the purest roots of two-wheeled
adventure. From farm roads and miners’ paths to the high passes of the Rockies and the Alps, gravel
cycling and bikepacking will set you free to explore, enjoy, persevere, and discover. Escape the traffic
and ride unpaved with Nick Legan’s GRAVEL CYCLING: The Complete Guide to Gravel Racing and
Adventure Bikepacking. In this ground-breaking guide, accomplished gravel cyclist Nick Legan shares
everything you need to know to enjoy gravel cycling and bikepacking. Drawing on interviews with top
gravel junkies and his own hard-won knowledge from countless backcountry miles, Legan covers all the
gear, bike setup, riding tips, course previews, and outfitting strategies you need to enjoy gravel cycling
with confidence. He profiles 18 favorite one-day gravel races and 8 epic multi-day bikepacking
adventure routes. Legan shares colorful stories of the origins of gravel cycling in North America and its
rapid spread to Europe, Asia, and South America. Best of all, this full-color guide is packed with more
than 350 gorgeous photographs from beautiful rides that will inspire you to seek out dirt and gravel
roads near you. Legan brings his experience as a ProTour bike mechanic to this guide, offering detailed
data on bike setup, gear selection, and how to build your own dream gravel bike. He shares crucial ridesaving tips and smart ways to make sure you’ll enjoy every moment. Over one-third of the roads in the
U.S. are unpaved, which means you can enjoy the roads less travelled at the perfect pace to soak up new
vistas and valleys, canyons and creeks—or push the pace over an epic day with fast friends. From gear to
racing, route planning to camping—the wild ride of a lifetime awaits you in GRAVEL CYCLING. Gravel
grinders Includes complete profiles, tips, and gear set-up for favorite gravel races and events: Almanzo,
Barry-Roubaix, Crusher in the Tushar, Deerfield Dirt Road Randonnée, Dirty Kanza, Dirty Reiver,
Grasshopper, Gravel Fondo, Gravel Roc, Gravel Worlds, Great Otway, Grinduro, La Gravel66, La
Résistance, Land Run, Pirinexus 360, Rebecca’s Private Idaho, Trans Iowa. Bikepacking Offers route
guides to favorite multi-day bikepacking routes: The Arizona Trail, The Colorado Trail, Denali
Highway, Great Allegheny Passage and C&O Towpath, Great Divide Mountain Bike Route, Katy Trail,
Oregon Outback, and Trans North California.

Trick Training for Horses
Meant to go hand-in-hand with Steve House and Scott Johnston’s groundbreaking, bestselling Training
for the New Alpinism, The New Alpinism Training Log is a goal-setting planner and a workout journal
in one. With pages to plot your program based on your aspirations, and others to break it down and
record your monthly, weekly, daily workouts, this book will be your in-the-gym or on-the-mountain
companion to training for any mountain ascent. Includes inspirational and motivational tips throughout.

Beyond the Mountain
Kilian Jornet has conquered some of the toughest physical tests on the planet. He has run up and down
Mt. Kilimanjaro faster than any other human being, and struck down world records in every challenge
that has been proposed - all before the age of 25. Dominating ultra marathons and races at altitude, he
has redefined what is possible in running, astonishing competitors with his near-superhuman fitness and
ability. Jornet adores the mountains as fiercely as he runs them. In Run or Die he shares that passion,
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inviting readers into a fascinating world rich with the beauty of rugged trails and sweeping high-altitude
vistas, the pulse-pounding drama of racing, and a consuming desire to tackle tests that push him to the
very brink. In turns inspiring, insightful, candid, and deeply personal, this is a book written from the
heart of the world's greatest endurance runenr, for whom life presents one simple choice: Run or Die.
Trail running's first true breakout star . . . [Jornet] has yet to find a record he can't shatter.' Runner's
World

Atlas of the National Parks - National Geographic
Exploring some of the most extraordinary moments from the history of endurance sports, this unique
sports book shows how mental strength allows some athletes to perform at a level way beyond their
physical limits – to will their body to do what was previously thought biologically impossible. Revealing
habits and tactics you can use to cultivate your own mental strength, this unique book describes a new
'psychobiological' model of endurance performance connecting the mind, body and brain. Compelling
accounts from triathlon, cycling, running, rowing and swimming are viewed through the lens of this
model shedding new light on what science has to say about mental fortitude in sports. Drawing on
cutting-edge scientific research it suggests concrete tactics for cultivating mental strength, whilst
providing thrilling accounts of some of the most inspiring and astonishing feats in sporting history, such
as Sammy Wanjiru who, in 2010 entered the Boston Marathon suffering from injuries to his knee and
his lower back, a stomach virus that prevented him from training and a lifestyle that meant he spent
more time in nightclubs than on the track. He shouldn’t have even been able to finish the race, and at
times he seemed as if he literally had nothing left to give, yet in an epic battle he crossed the finishing
line first. How did he manage it? Find out in this sports book like no other and prepare for your own test
of endurance! Featured athletes include: Sammy Wanjiru, Jenny Barringer, Greg LeMond, Willie
Stewart, Cadel Evans, Joseph Sullivan, Paula Newby-Fraser, Ryan Vail, Thomas Voeckler, Ned
Overend, Steve Prefontaine.

Hal Koerner's Field Guide to Ultrarunning
Ultramarathons don't leave much room for mistakes. Don't learn the hard way; get a jump on training for
an ultramarathon with Hal Koerner's Field Guide to Ultrarunning, a comprehensive guide to running 30
to 100 miles and beyond, written by one of the most experienced athletes in the sport. Hal Koerner is
among America's top ultrarunners with podium results in more than 90 ultramarathons. In his smart,
down-to-earth Field Guide, Koerner shares hard-earned wisdom, field-tested habits and practices, and
reliable tips and guidelines to help you prepare for your most epic runs. You will read engaging stories
of Koerner's own training and racing as well as insights and practical advice on trail running technique,
proper fueling, race day game plans, and key mental strategies to carry you to the finish line. The guide
offers three detailed training plans to prepare for 50K, 50-mile to 100K, and 100-mile ultramarathons.

The Ultra Mindset
In Vertical Mind, Don McGrath and Jeff Elison teach rock climbers how to improve their mental game
so they can climb better and have more fun. They teach how the latest research in brain science and
psychology can help you retrain your mind and body for higher levels of rock climbing performance,
while also demonstrating how to train and overcome fears and anxiety that hold you back. Finally, they
teach climbing partners how to engage in co-creative coaching and help each other improve as
climbers.With numerous and practical step-by-step drills and exercises, in a simple to follow training
framework, your path to harder climbing has never been clearer. If you are a climber who wants to climb
harder and have more fun climbing, then Vertical Mind is required reading. Well, what's stopping you?
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Pick it up and get training today!

Climb Strong: 100 Training Tips
Is your daily run starting to drag you down? Has running become a chore rather than the delight it once
was? Then The Happy Runner is the answer for you. Authors David and Megan Roche believe that you
can’t reach your running potential without consistency and joyful daily adventures that lead to longterm health and happiness. Guided by their personal experiences and coaching expertise, they point out
the mental and emotional factors that will help you learn exactly how to become a happy runner and
achieve your personal best.

Endure
Provides guidelines for designing personalized training programs, including recommenations for
cycling, distance running, swimming, canoeing, biathlon, and triathlon participants.

Sky Runner
Take Your Training to New Heights with This One-Stop Manual on Ultras With fifteen years running
and competing around the world under her belt, Krissy Moehl is a top female ultramarathon runner,
respected by her peers and an inspiration to runners everywhere. Between Moehl's positive and
encouraging attitude and her deep knowledge and enthusiasm for the sport, there's no one better to
prepare and train you for your first ultra and beyond! Moehl will become your guide to completing a
50K, 50-mile or 100-mile race. Her experience translates into the most effective and easy-to-follow
training method, broken down into phases to help all runners take it to the next level and accomplish
their goals. She shares her love of the sport by providing helpful tips, bonus content and personal stories.
Her commitment to growing the sport and passion for coaching others running their first is evident in the
care she's taken to create detailed plans and lifestyle adjustments. With Moehl, you will find all the
resources and encouragement you need to succeed in challenging your mind and body with an
ultramarathon!

The science of winning
No single resource can convey everything that a coach should know and do. So Coaching Excellence
does the next best thing: it builds on the basics to provide you with a wealth of information so you can
become more adept in your role as an excellent coach. Eighteen experts offer the best knowledge,
research and insights that you can apply in working with your athletes, players and teams. This
comprehensive manual focuses on the three key facets of coaching: 1. Roles and responsibilities of a
coach. One size doesn’t fit all, so you will find several examples of successful coaches with quite varied
personalities and skills. 2. Plans and methods that stem from the core values and that are implemented in
achieving the major goals of the program. This requires ongoing evaluation of objectives and a
commitment to achieving long-term success regardless of any pitfalls encountered in the process. Learn
what this entails on a daily, weekly and seasonal basis. 3. Applications of the sport sciences to enhance
fitness and the technical, tactical and mental skills of athletes. Don’t look for a trip to the lab. All the
research findings here have practical uses to take individual and team performances to new heights.
Throughout the text, you will find proven strategies, advice and insights. From evaluating and teaching
skills to motivation, nutrition and safety, Coaching Excellence is the complete guide to becoming a
complete coach.
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Serious Training for Serious Athletes
How to apply an endurance athlete's gritty, perseverant, and positive mental strategies cultivate a
winning mindset and achieve success in work, family, athletics, and beyond

Training for the New Alpinism
Dr. Maffetone's unique training system for champions proves that the kinder, gentler approach actually
works the best. This fitness regimen has worked for champions and non-athletes alike- because it's based
on Dr. Philip Maffetone's deep understanding of how the body works. Maffetone has used that
knowledge to develop The Maffetone method, his successful low-stress fitness program, which can be
tailored to any individual. It means "training slower to go faster," says Mike Pigg, world champion
triathlete and Maffetone client. The Maffetone Method includes: A ten step program to reduce stress and
increase overall fitness; Exercise techniques designed for increased results with decreased pain; The real
lowdown on some of those fad diets. In short, this is a fitness regimen for champions that everyone can
use to reach their own goals whether it be running a marathon or walking around the block.

Unbreakable Runner
Take outdoor experience to the next level. The Outdoor Athlete will prepare athletes for adventure with
performance training programs designed to maximize outdoor enjoyment. Authors Courtenay and Doug
Schurman use their extensive outdoor and training expertise to provide conditioning programs
developed for the unique demands of 17 activities.

Trust Your Vibes
* For intermediate-to-advanced backcountry skiers* Includes trip planning, navigation, fitness, and
avalanche safety information, in addition to techniques*Provides advice on how to make well-informed
backcountry decisionsMartin Volken and his co-authors provide skiers with all the tools and knowledge
they need to safely and successfully travel in the mountain backcountry. The guide features intermediateto-advanced techniques for ski touring and ski mountaineering, from planning backcountry trips to
perfecting turns in rolling terrain and mastering uphill climbing. For those skiers ready for a more
technical, high alpine environment, they draw on traditional mountaineering skills, including roped
climbing, setting protection anchors, using ice axes, climbing on bare rock, and more. In addition to
mastering techniques, Backcountry Skiing also features information on recent evolutions in ski
equipment; avalanche safety tips; a primer on mountain weather and glaciers, trip planning tools, a
discussion of emergency situations, nutrition and fitness advice, and winter camping basics.Throughout
this guide, a special emphasis is put on being well-informed and making good decisions - whenever you
strap on your skis and skins and head out into the backcountry.

The New Alpinism Training Log
Again to Carthage is the "breathtaking, pulse-quickening, stunning" sequel to Once a Runner that "will
have you standing up and cheering, and pulling on your running shoes" (Chicago Sun-Times). Originally
self-published in 1978, Once a Runner became a cult classic, emerging after three decades to become a
New York Times bestseller. Now, in Again to Carthage, hero Quenton Cassidy returns. The former
Olympian has become a successful attorney in south Florida, where his life centers on work, friends,
skin diving, and boating trips to the Bahamas. But when he loses his best friend to the Vietnam War and
two relatives to life’s vicissitudes, Cassidy realizes that an important part of his life was left unfinished.
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After reconnecting with his friend and former coach Bruce Denton, Cassidy returns to the world of
competitive running in a desperate, all-out attempt to make one last Olympic team. Perfectly capturing
the intensity, relentlessness, and occasional lunacy of a serious runner’s life, Again to Carthage is a
must-read for runners—and athletes—of all ages, and a novel that will thrill any lover of fiction.

Training Essentials for Ultrarunning
A New York Times Best Seller! Men's Journal Health Book of the Year In Unbreakable Runner,
CrossFit Endurance founder Brian MacKenzie and journalist T.J. Murphy examine long-held beliefs
about how to train, tearing down those traditions to reveal new principles for a lifetime of healthy,
powerful running. Unbreakable Runner challenges conventional training tenets such as high mileage and
high-carb diets to show how reduced mileage and high-intensity training can make runners stronger,
more durable athletes and prepare them for races of any distance. Distance runners who want to
invigorate their training, solve injuries, or break through a performance plateau can gain power and
resilience from MacKenzie's effective blend of run training and whole-body strength and conditioning.
CrossFitters who want to conquer a marathon, half-marathon, or ultramarathon will find endurance
training instruction with 8- to 12-week programs that combine CrossFitTM workouts with run-specific
sessions. Unbreakable Runner includes CrossFit-based training programs for race distances from 5K to
ultramarathon for beginner, intermediate, and advanced runners. Build a better running body with this
CrossFit Endurance-based approach to running training.

Training for the Uphill Athlete
* Mark Twight's collected works, some never before published in North America * Includes dramatic
black and white mountaineering photos * Features brand new epilogues to all of the stories They call
him Dr. Doom. Raving and kicking against mediocrity, his anger and pain simmer close to the surface.
He speaks and writes the language of the punk music that defined him. He is extreme alpinist Mark
Twight, and he doesn't back down from the truth. He's a one-man literary punk band. If you have any
doubt, here comes his knockout punch: the only collection of writing Twight swears he'll ever publish.
Kiss or Kill: Confessions of a Serial Climber is raw, unfiltered Twight. These author's cut are the real
deal, not the homogenized fluff offered up by magazine editors who are often unwilling to offend.
Twight's words make it clear that climbing is only distantly about the summit. Several of these pieces
are new to U.S. readers. Twight edited all of the selections and appended each with a current author's
note; confessing his inspiration, events that followed, and lessons learned (or not learned, some might
say). It adds up to a frightfully lucid look into Twight's personal life as both man and hardcore alpine
climber. The dissection scares me sometimes Whether railing against the spinelessness of American
siege-style mountaineering, admitting addiction to pushing the bounds of the possible, or reveling in his
ability to cut away anything in life that holds him back, Twight never blinks. Along the way, there is the
drama of new and epic routes, unbreakable bonds between climbing partners, and Twight's evolution as
a climber and a man. He tells every story in a unique, in-your-face style. Kiss or Kill is not an easy read.
It may scare some readers-but that's the point. "I want this book to help you recognize your own anger,
which will help you understand mine", says Twight. "Somewhere out there somebody understands these
words and knows they matter. They were written in blood, learned by heart."

The Self-coached Climber
This book is for climbers of all ages, abilities, and interests who wish to improve their performance.
Climbing: Training for Peak Performance carefully details the foundation and fundamentals of nutrition
for mind and body, flexibility training, aerobic, and strength conditioning, and how to put it all together
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to help you perform better.

Ultramarathon Man
In this fascinating and informative book, spiritual teacher and psychic Sonia Choquette reveals the
secrets you need to awaken your intuitive voice and . . . trust your vibes. If you’re ready to step into a
Divine, more energetically uplifting experience and live an easier, more satisfying way of life, you’ll
learn how to do so within these pages. In this work, Sonia presents real-life stories of those who learned
to tap into their intuition to drastically change and improve their lives; see what they do, how they think,
the choices they make, and the attitudes and perspectives they own. In modeling yourself after sixthsensory people, you too can activate your own intuitive channel. Your intuition supports your creativity,
helps heal your emotional wounds, and calms your anxious and uncertain heart. It brings you peace of
mind and shows you how to live in a higher, more harmonious way.

Gravel Cycling
A no-nonsense introduction to yoga for men who want to build strength, improve performance, and
increase flexibility. Maximize your athletic performance, reduce your post-workout aches, and help
prevent injuries with yoga. With more than 25 yoga routines and over 50 key postures, you'll discover
how yoga can make you stronger, fitter, and more flexible. Professional athletes are making yoga a
regular part of their fitness routines, and GQ, HuffPost, and Men's Health have all advocated yoga for
men. Flexibility is one of the most important yet overlooked elements of fitness, and stretching has been
proven to help you improve your gains in the gym, prevent and relieve injuries, and help you beat your
competition on the field. If your muscles are tight, they won't let your body move as it should. Yoga
increases flexibility, building a bigger range of motion and allowing you to work more muscle fibers
with every movement. With straightforward language and easy-to-follow steps, Yoga Fitness for Men
will teach you how to execute the key yoga postures you need for greater endurance, flexibility, balance,
and strength--no chanting required. It also includes yoga routines and programs tailored to help you
meet specific performance and health goals, such as increased core strength and back pain relief. You'll
find that incorporating yoga into your training will help you get stronger, play harder, and feel better.

How Bad Do You Want It?
The coauthors of the bestselling Peak Performance dive into the fascinating science behind passion,
showing how it can lead to a rich and meaningful life while also illuminating the ways in which it is a
double-edged sword. Here’s how to cultivate a passion that will take you to great heights—while
minimizing the risk of an equally great fall. Common advice is to find and follow your passion. A life of
passion is a good life, or so we are told. But it's not that simple. Rarely is passion something that you
just stumble upon, and the same drive that fuels breakthroughs—whether they're athletic, scientific,
entrepreneurial, or artistic—can be every bit as destructive as it is productive. Yes, passion can be a
wonderful gift, but only if you know how to channel it. If you're not careful, passion can become an
awful curse, leading to endless seeking, suffering, and burnout. Brad Stulberg and Steve Magness once
again team up, this time to demystify passion, showing readers how they can find and cultivate their
passion, sustainably harness its power, and avoid its dangers. They ultimately argue that passion and
balance--that other virtue touted by our culture--are incompatible, and that to find your passion, you
must lose balance. And that's not always a bad thing. They show readers how to develop the right kind
of passion, the kind that lets you achieve great things without ruining your life. Swift, compact, and
powerful, this thought-provoking book combines captivating stories of extraordinarily passionate
individuals with the latest science on the biological and psychological factors that give rise to—and every
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bit as important, sustain—passion.

Vertical Mind
It's very rare that a book can mean so much for professional sporting; Prof. Dr. Jan Olbrecht's book
does! - He has a Ph. D. in physiology and biomechanics and is training adviser to numerous world class
athletes - His method is based upon careful planning and a unique method of lactate testing to assess and
optimize the athlete's conditioning and potential - His book should be considered as a manual for the
modern coach who wants to know before planning and periodizing what kind of conditioning
adaptations he may expect - It provides knowledge and shares experience in a very understandable and
applicable to every training situation - It advances some new important concepts, most notably that
training at anaerobic threshold speeds is not the most effective way to improve aerobic endurance and
that aerobic and anaerobic metabolism must be developed to optimum, not maximum, levels in order to
perform well in competition. (Based on refined outcomes following a re-analysis of the characteristics of
anaerobic capacity exercises, some changes have been made regarding their description for long distance
swimmers in comparison with previous publications (see Classification of Training Exercises).

Reborn on the Run
What does it take to be one of the world's best high-altitude mountain climbers? A lot of fundraising;
traveling in some of the world's most dangerous countries; enduring cold bivouacs, searing lungs, and a
cloudy mind when you can least afford one. It means learning the hard lessons the mountains teach.
Steve House built his reputation on ascents throughout the Alps, Canada, Alaska, the Karakoram and the
Himalaya that have expanded possibilities of style, speed, and difficulty. In 2005 Steve and alpinist
Vince Anderson pioneered a direct new route on the Rupal Face of 26,600-foot Nanga Parbat, which had
never before been climbed in alpine style. It was the third ascent of the face and the achievement earned
Steveand Vince the first Piolet d"or (Golden Ice Axe) awarded to North Americans. Steve is an
accomplished and spellbinding storyteller in the tradition of Maurice Herzog and Lionel Terray. Beyond
the Mountain is a gripping read destined to be a mountain classic. And it

Backcountry Skiing
"Kilian Jornet is the most dominating endurance athlete of his generation."—NEW YORK TIMES
"Inspiring and humbling"— ALEX HONNOLD The most accomplished mountain runner of all time
contemplates his record-breaking climbs of Mount Everest in this profound memoir—an intellectual and
spiritual journey that moves from the earth’s highest peak to the soul’s deepest reaches. Kilian Jornet
has broken nearly every mountaineering record in the world and twice been named National Geographic
Adventurer of the Year. In 2018 he summitted Mount Everest twice in one week—without the help of
bottled oxygen or ropes. As he recounts a life spent studying and ascending the greatest peaks on earth,
Jornet ruminates on what he has found in nature—simplicity, freedom, and spiritual joy—and offers a
poetic yet clearheaded assessment of his relationship to the mountain . . . at times his opponent, at
others, his greatest inspiration.

Climbing
"This is a story you’ll love and never forget."—Christopher McDougall, author, Born to Run and Natural
Born Heroes Aside from her rock star looks, Catra Corbett is a standout in the running world on her
accomplishments alone. Catra is the first American woman to run over one hundred miles or more on
more than one hundred occasions and the first to run one hundred and two hundred miles in the Ohlone
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Wilderness, and she holds the fastest known double time for the 425-miles long John Muir Trail,
completing it in twelve days, four hours, and fifty-seven minutes. And, unbelievably, she's also a former
meth addict. After two years of addiction, Catra is busted while selling, and a night in jail is enough to
set her straight. She gives up drugs and moves back home with her mother, abandoning her friends, her
boyfriend, and the lifestyle that she came to depend on. Her only clean friend pushes her to train for a
10K with him, and surprisingly, she likes it—and decides to run her first marathon after that. In Reborn
on the Run, the reader keeps pace with Catra as she runs through difficult terrain and extreme weather, is
stalked by animals in the wilderness, and nearly dies on a training run but continues on, smashing
running records and becoming one of the world's best ultrarunners. Along the way she attempts suicide,
loses loved ones, falls in love, has her heartbroken, meets lifelong friends including her running partner
and dachshund TruMan, and finally faces the past that led to her addiction.

The Happy Runner
When elite ultrarunners have a need for speed, they turn to coach Jason Koop. Now the sport’s leading
coach makes his highly effective ultramarathon training methods available to ultrarunners of all abilities
in his book Training Essentials for Ultrarunning. Ultramarathoners have traditionally piled on the miles
or tried an approach that worked for a friend. Yet ultramarathons are not just longer marathons; simply
running more will not prepare you for the race experience you want. Ultramarathon requires a new and
specific approach to training. Training Essentials for Ultrarunning will revolutionize training for those
who want to race an ultramarathon instead of just gutting it out to the finish line. Koop's race-proven
ultramarathon program is based on sound science, the most current research, and years of experience
coaching the sport’s star runners to podium performances. Packed with practical advice and vetted
training methods, Training Essentials for Ultrarunning is the new, must-have resource for first-timers
and ultramarathon veterans. Runners using Training Essentials for Ultrarunning will gain much more
than Koop’s training approach: · The science behind ultramarathon performance. · Common
ultramarathon failure points and how to solve them. · How to use interval training to focus workouts,
make gains, reduce injuries, and race faster. · Simple, effective fueling and hydration strategies. ·
Koop’s A.D.A.P.T. method for making the right decisions to solve a race-day crisis. · How to plan your
ultra season for better racing. · Course-by-course coaching guides to iconic U.S. ultramarathons
including American River 50, Badwater 135, Hardrock 100, Javelina 100, JFK 50, Lake Sonoma 50,
Leadville 100, Vermont 100, Wasatch 100, and Western States 100. · How to achieve your goal, whether
it’s finishing or winning. A revolution is coming to ultrarunning as ultramarathoners shed old habits and
embrace the smarter methods that science and experience show are better. Featuring stories and advice
from ultrarunning stars Dakota Jones, Kaci Lickteig, Dylan Bowman, Timothy Olson, and others who
work with Koop, Training Essentials for Ultrarunning is the go-to guide for first-time ultrarunners and
competitive ultramarathoners.

Above the Clouds
The competitive sport of skyrunning is spreading throughout the world as new competitions and events
are announced in countries across the globe. Emelie Forsberg, one of the most successful trail/sky
runners in the world, shares her passion for running and how to get the most out of her body. Each
chapter in the book, looks at ways to develop your skills, as well as immerse yourself in the moment.
Emelie shares stories, recipes, yoga, techniques and strength training exercises as she shares her
experiences from her career and from life. Sky Runner is about much more than running in the
mountains, it's about living an outdoors lifestyle and enjoying the thrill of running in nature. Most
importantly Emelie shares how to listen to your body and build both your mental and physical strength
sustainably. Regardless of whether you're running three kilometres or 50 kilometres, this book will help
improve your attitude to running and give it deeper meaning, while motivating you to be your best self.
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Sky Runner is filled with spectacular photographs taken by one of the world's most legendary mountain
athletes.

Yoga Fitness for Men
THE NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • Foreword by Malcolm Gladwell Limits are an illusion:
discover the revolutionary account of the science and psychology of endurance, revealing the secrets of
reaching the hidden extra potential within us all. "A voyage to the outer reaches of human capacity.”
—David Epstein, author of Range "Reveals how we can all surpass our perceived physical limits."
—Adam Grant The capacity to endure is the key trait that underlies great performance in virtually every
field. But what if we all can go farther, push harder, and achieve more than we think we’re capable of?
Blending cutting-edge science and gripping storytelling in the spirit of Malcolm Gladwell—who
contributes the book’s foreword—award-winning journalist Alex Hutchinson reveals that a wave of
paradigm-altering research over the past decade suggests the seemingly physical barriers you encounter
as set as much by your brain as by your body. This means the mind is the new frontier of endurance—and
that the horizons of performance are much more elastic than we once thought. But, of course, it’s not
“all in your head.” For each of the physical limits that Hutchinson explores—pain, muscle, oxygen, heat,
thirst, fuel—he carefully disentangles the delicate interplay of mind and body by telling the riveting
stories of men and women who’ve pushed their own limits in extraordinary ways. The longtime “Sweat
Science” columnist for Outside and Runner’s World, Hutchinson, a former national-team long-distance
runner and Cambridge-trained physicist, was one of only two reporters granted access to Nike’s topsecret training project to break the two-hour marathon barrier, an extreme quest he traces throughout the
book. But the lessons he draws from shadowing elite athletes and from traveling to high-tech labs
around the world are surprisingly universal. Endurance, Hutchinson writes, is “the struggle to continue
against a mounting desire to stop”—and we’re always capable of pushing a little farther.

Mountaineering
Presents training principles for the multisport mountain athlete who regularly participates in a mix of
distance running, ski mountaineering, and other endurance sports that require optimum fitness and
customized strength

Kiss or Kill
"Profiles of 60 parks--from battlefields to national seashores--administered by the National Park Service,
highlighting their diverse appeal and available outdoor activities. A brief glimpse is given of 29
additional parks, including the newly created Indiana Sand Dunes."

Brave Enough
In this book Arthur Lydiard presents an overview of the techniques of middle and long distance running.

Fast After 50
In one of his most ambitious physical efforts to date, Dean Karnazes attempted to run 50 marathons, in
50 states, in 50 days to raise awareness of youth obesity and urge Americans of all fitness levels to "take
that next step." "UltraMarathon Man: 50 Marathons - 50 States - 50 Days", a Journeyfilm documentary,
follows Dean’s incredible step-by-step journey across the country. Ultrarunning legend Dean Karnazes
has run 262 miles-the equivalent of ten marathons-without rest. He has run over mountains, across Death
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Valley, and to the South Pole-and is probably the first person to eat an entire pizza while running. With
an insight, candor, and humor rarely seen in sports memoirs (and written without the aid of a ghostwriter
or cowriter), Ultramarathon Man has inspired tens of thousands of people-nonrunners and runners aliketo push themselves beyond their comfort zones and be reminded of "what it feels like to be truly alive,"
says Sam Fussell, author of Muscle. Ultramarathon Man answers the questions Karnazes is continually
asked: - Why do you do it? - How do you do it? - Are you insane? And in the new paperback edition,
Karnazes answers the two questions he was most asked on his book tour: - What, exactly, do you eat? How do you train to stay in such good shape?
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